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PROJECT INFORMATION BULLETIN 
Allens Creek Vault Demolition 

Eng. No. 23-005 October 2024 

Background 
The Monroe County Water Authority is removing an 
underground booster pump station that was constructed in 
1968 that is at the end of its useful service life. The station is 
located on Allens Creek Road in the Town of Brighton.  

Project Details 
The partially buried booster pump station or vault will be 
demolished and removed by a Contractor that is qualified to 
complete the work. Bushes that currently hide the above 
ground portion of the vault will also be removed from the site.  

Service Information 
The scheduled work will not affect water quality as the vault 
has been properly isolated from the water system. 

Schedule 
We anticipate the contractor starting work in early November 
and completing the demolition in about two weeks’ time. Final 
lawn restoration will be completed in the spring of 2025.  

Questions 
You can contact our Customer Service department at (585) 
442-7200 weekdays from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, or our 
Dispatcher at (585) 442-2009 weekdays before 8:30 and after 
4:30 pm, and on weekends and holidays. We will have a Water 
Authority inspector onsite throughout demolition. Our 
inspectors carry an ID card and drive a vehicle with a Water 
Authority logo on it. They are happy to answer any questions 
you may have.                                    >
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